
Date: 2025-07-27
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: San Antonio
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
To the Members of the Texas Redistricting Committee,
I appreciate the opportunity to provide comments regarding the ongoing redistricting process. I wish to state my
strong opposition to the direction and conduct of the current redistricting efforts, which, in my view, fall short of the
standards of fairness, transparency, and democratic integrity that all Texans deserve.
Redistricting is one of the most consequential responsibilities entrusted to our public institutions, with a direct
impact on how equitably communities are represented in government. However, the process underway raises
significant concerns about partisan manipulation and racial gerrymandering. The proposed maps appear to diminish
the political influence of historically underrepresented communities, particularly communities of color, despite the
fact that Texas's population growth has been driven largely by these very communities.
Moreover, the process has lacked transparency and robust public input that should be fundamental to any
redistricting effort. Meaningful engagement with the public, especially those most affected by boundary changes,
has been minimal, and in many cases, procedurally inaccessible or insufficiently publicized. This undermines public
trust and contradicts the principle that redistricting should serve the people, not entrenched political interests.
I urge this committee to recommit to the democratic ideals that underpin fair representation. This includes ensuring
compliance with the Voting Rights Act, eliminating partisan bias from the redistricting process, and centering
transparency, equity, and public accountability in all future deliberations.
All Texans, regardless of race, political affiliation, or geographic location deserve fair maps that reflect the true
makeup of our state and ensure that every vote carries equal weight. I respectfully request that the committee re-
evaluate its current course and adopt a redistricting plan that is just, inclusive, and worthy of the diverse people it is
meant to serve.
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